Europe Solidaire Sans Frontiéres > English > Asia > Japan > Presentation of Japan Focus
Newsletter

Presentation of Japan Focus Newsletter

by the Editorial Board

Thursday 7 July 2005, by Japan Focus Newsletter (Date first published: 7 July 2005).

Presentation

The weekly “Japan Focus newsletter”: Each week subscribers receive information about new posts.

Japan Focus is an e-journal and archive on the politics, economics, history, society, and culture of
Japan and the Asia-Pacific. It offers translations from Japanese and other languages, Japan Focus
originals, and reprints.

The coordinators of Japan Focus are Andrew DeWit, Laura Hein, Gavan McCormack, David McNeill,
Mark Selden, Yuki Tanaka, and Julia Yonetani.

For further information or to contribute to Japan Focus contact Mark Selden at ms44 cornell.edu

Or click: “ms44 cornell.edu”
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